
 
 

Cornerstone Hydro Electric Concepts Association Inc. 
 

 
 
June 26, 2008 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, M4P 1E4 
 
 
RE:      Application to Extend Third Tranche CDM Funding Beyond September 30, 2007 and for 
 Re-Allocation of Funding  
 
 
Enclosed please find a submission from Parry Sound Power Corporation a member of the Cornerstone 
Hydro Electric Concept (CHEC) Local Distribution Companies requesting an extension of the time over 
which the previously approved conservation and demand management third tranche budget is spent and a 
re-allocation of funds between categories.   The initial CDM Plans were submitted and approved as a 
combined application File No. RP-2004-0203/EB-2004-0502.     
 
 
Pursuant to the Board’s request ten (10) paper copies and one electronic copy in Adobe Acrobat (PDF) 
format of the application is submitted.   
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of CHEC & Parry Sound Power Corporation. 
 
 

 
Gordon A. Eamer, P.Eng. 
CHEC CDM Coordinator 
gee@ripnet.com, (613)-342-3984 
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